
Beaupre’s Year 5 and 6 spent a week collabora-
tively learning - with the theme being based 

around MacMillan and the support that they provide for families coping with Cancer. They commenced this 
opportunity by researching MacMillan Cancer Support together and were able to produce information leaf-
lets all about this charity.  On Tuesday 3rd October Years 5 and 6 hosted a MacMillan Coffee morning 
where children were able to share their knowledge about MacMillan and the vital work that they do with 
visitors, as well as enjoying cakes and biscuits and most importantly making lots of money for this crucial 
charity.  Following this, the children completed a charity run for MacMillan, where they ran, jogged or 
walked around the school field (6 times) to raise even more money for MacMillan.  Further learning oppor-
tunities involved creating diary entries, considering Cancer survivors’ testimonials, as well as producing 
news report videos and newspaper articles about their thought-provoking week of learning.  This was fol-
lowed by a representative from Queen Elizabeth Hospital in Kings Lynn kindly agreeing to come and give a 

talk to Years 5 and 6 to further embed their learning about and under-
standing of Cancer. 

October was Black History Month in the UK.  As such, the children took part in a social 
segregation experiment to allow them to write in the voice of a black maid who was expe-

riencing racial discrimination.  They also explored the lives of inspirational black people 
who’ve helped change the face of racism. 

We’ve loved our Art 
lessons with Mrs Cal-
ver this half-term, 
where we’ve worked 
towards producing 
portraits.  Can you 
recognise anyone? 

Yellow Class commenced their English work, by linking their writing to 
Roles and Responsibilities that they would be able to embrace given 

their newly-found Year 6 status!  Initially, the children undertook peer 
mediation training and were given the opportunity to formally apply 

to become a peer mediator this year.  Additionally, the children 
looked at the skills and qualities that would make them a good 

House Captain.  They used this acquired knowledge to produce mani-
festos to share with the rest of their House where voting took 

place and this year’s House Captains were selected.   

WW2 Day - On Thursday 12th October, Yellow Class had the opportunity to take part in a 
WW2 day to enhance their History topic.  The children spent the morning, making gas 
masks, taking part in air raids, learning WW2 songs and cooking (Spam sandwiches also 
made an appearance) with an online interactive history zoom workshop on WW2 in the 
afternoon, where original artefacts were shared and stories and activities took place. 

Please enjoy 
watching our    
performance of 
Run, Rabbit, Run:  
https://
www.youtube.com/
watch?
v=8iQCjWQfu9I 


